Public Administration Committee

From:

Charles Smith <

Sent:

Sunday, 23 March 2014 10:54 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Recreational shooting on Public land

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I would like to voice my opinion on this subject.

I am in favor if recreational shooting on public lands when applied to farel animals. I have seen first hand the decline of small native animals due to foxes, wild dogs and pigs. Protecting these non native animals puts more strain on the native animals. I believe they should come first.

Charles Smith

Sincerely,

Charles Smith